
Volunteer Officer Report November 2019  

Bart Hill – School of Geography Rep   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

- A Christmas meal has been organised for the 3rd year cohort as well as the lecturers. 

- Another Subject Committee meeting was held which raised key points about getting 

students involved. 

- Discussions around the effectiveness of seminars was spoken about.  

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

- Organisation of other Christmas meals and getting the reps to be more interactive. 

- Successful use of the Course Related travel grant to help pay for 3rd year fieldtrip. 

- Advisory Board and Subject Committee's allowed for student voice to be heard. 

- Successful push for using the JBL facilities that shall continue into following years.  

Plans for next month  

- Support students through essays and exams period. 
- Host and complete the first Christmas Meal. 
- Continue to represent the views of the student body. 

 


